
City of Olathe

COUNCIL AGENDA ITEM

MEETING DATE: 8/12/2019

PUBLIC HEARING

RZ19-0010: Request approval for a rezoning from CTY-RUR District and C-2 District to R-2
(Residential Two Family) District and preliminary site development plan for Cedar Creek Twin Villas
on 20.33± acres; located in the northeast corner of the intersection of College Boulevard and the
future Cedar Creek Parkway.

Owner: John Duggan; Cedar Creek Development Co., Inc.
Engineer: Daniel Foster; Schlagel & Associates, P.A.
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